LEADER OF THE HOUSE OF COMMONS
26 Whitehall
LONDON SWI1A 2WH
Tel: 020 7276 1005 Fax: 020 7276 1006

From the Correspondence Section:

Ref: FOI7
26 November 2008

Dear Mr Robinson

Thank you for your email of 11 November requesting the following information under the
Freedom of Information Act:

“Will you confirm or deny that MP's are subject to S.1 (1) (a) (iii) of the Malicious
communications Act 1988."

I'am writing to advise you that the information you requested is not held by the Office of the
Leader of the House of Commons.

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote the
reference number above in any future communications.

[f you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request or wish to
request an internal review, you should write to:

Sue Gray
Director
Cabinet Office
70 Whitehall
London
SWIA 2AS

email: foiteam(@cabinet-office.x.gsi.oov.uk

You should note that the Cabinet Office will not normally accept an application for internal
review if it is received more than two months after the date that the reply was issued.
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If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply directly to the
Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Commissioner cannot make a
decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by Cabinet Office.
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner’s Office
Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

Cheshire

SK9 SAF

Yours sincerely

TOM BARRIE

Correspondence Section
Tel: 020 7276 1005
Email: leader@commonsleader.x.gsi.gov.uk

Fred Robinson
By email
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